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Holy Name School provides a Catholic education within an atmosphere of academic excellence.  While providing  

Catholic values, students are challenged to do their best, to nurture their gifts and talents,  

and to develop curiosity, creativity, and critical thinking. 

Holy Name School strives to produce confident, competent, and caring individuals who can work cooperatively,  

show respect for one another, and who demonstrate an understanding  

and appreciation of Catholic values. 

Accredited by the New England Association of Schools and Colleges 
 

Holy Name School 

850 Pearce Street  •  Fall River, Massachusetts 02720 

T: 508-674-9131 • F: 508-679-0571 • W: www.hnsfr.com 

Dr. Patricia M. Wardell, Principal 

Very Rev. Jay T. Maddock, VF, Director and Pastor 

 

April 5, 2016    

Dear Parents, 

A lunch menu order form for the week of April 11th – 14th is enclosed.  If you are ordering lunch or milk, please 

return the order form with payment by Thursday, April 7th.    

Important Reminders:   

 There is a PTO meeting on tomorrow evening, April 6th; another copy of the agenda is included in today’s 

letter. 

 This Thursday evening April 7th there will be a “Meet the Middle School” opportunity in the Parish 

Center at 6:30 p.m.    Parents of students in Grade 5 and lower are encouraged to attend.  The format of the 

meeting will be similar to the September Open House Middle School presentations.  The faculty members 

will speak about their programs, their expectations and requirements.  Current Middle School parents will 

also be present; in order to help arrange for refreshments, please let us know if you plan on attending.    

 St. Anne’ Credit Union is again offering a $500 Albert E. Mercier Scholarship to a student at Holy Name 

School.  This year St. Anne’s Credit Union has set up specific instructions for those students who will be in  

Grades 6, 7, or 8 for the 2016-2017 school year and are interested in applying for the scholarship.  An 

application form is available from the main office. 

 Holy Name School’s Spring Gala is Saturday, April 30th at Whites of Westport. 

 Mrs. Boardman is planning a Talent Show for June 9th.  Any students interested in auditioning for the 

Talent Show need to sign-up with Mrs. Boardman either Wednesday, April 13th or Thursday, April 14th. 

 There is no school for students on Friday, April 15th it is a Professional Development Day for faculty and 

staff in all Fall River Parochial Schools. 

A special thanks to Ms. Kepinski for coordinating our Celebrating Women in Our Community Program and to all 

the parents and friends who were willing to share their expertise with our students.  The concept is a needed one; 

in this every changing world, it is difficult for young children and young adults to be aware of all the career 

opportunities available.  We hope to develop and expand this concept for next year and to include both genders and 

many more professions.  If you would be willing to speak with students about your profession, please let us know. 

Students in grades 1 and 2 will have a Walking Field Trip to Holy Name Church tomorrow, April 6th. 

This Friday, April 8th is Birthday Dress Up Day; those students whose birthday is in the month of April do not have 

to wear their uniforms on Friday, April 8th.  

Included with today’s letter are:  Upper School 2nd Trimester Honor Roll, an updated April calendar, Donnelly’s 

Uniform flyers, Fall River Falcons flyer, and Week of the Young Child 2016 flyer. 

The Adult Education Class – Theology of the Body” meets this Thursday, April 7th at 6:30 p.m. in the Computer 

Room. 

Sincerely, 

 

Patricia M. Wardell 
Principal 


